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Meeting Date 
Our next meeting will be 

week commencing 25th February 
(day to be confirmed) @ 7:15pm 

All parents are invited to attend to support 
further fundraising. 

We’d love you to come along! 

Funds Raised! 
Thanks so much for getting involved 
in our fundraising at the end of 2018. 

Together we raised….. 
Cinema Night £150 

Christmas Fayre £538.95 
Christmas Cards £64 

Nativity & Carol Service refreshments and raffle £209.45 
That’s a whopping 

£962.40 
Thank you for your support! 

Contact: 

If you have an suggestions, feedback or need to contact us for 
any reason, we’d love to hear from you... 
Gwen: 
 E-mail: gwensawyer@metronet.co.uk 
 Mobile: 07887650223 

Find us on Facebook: 
Friends of Crawford Village Primary 

PTA members 

Chair - Gwen Sawyer 
Vice Chair - Heather Bond 

Treasurer - Amanda O'Hanlon 
Secretary - Laura Lamb 

Supported by: 
Angela Robinson, Jemma Price 

Sam Smith, Amanda Newby-Wroe and Rachel Kerry 

Our mission... 
...is to bring together parents, teachers and the local community to fundraise and support our  

children’s education at Crawford Village School. 

 
Sponsored Pancake Flip! 

5th March 

1pm - 3:30pm 

More details to follow! 

Resources for the Early Years outdoor area: 

Purchases 

School Wish List! 
  Further new school reading books! 

 Easter Quiz 
back by popular demand! 

Thursday 28th March @ 5pm 

Tickets will be on sale shortly 

School Website 
PTA news and updates are on the 

school website: 

www.crawfordvillageprimary.uk 

See the ‘parents’ tab 

 Sand tray 
 Water tray 
 ‘Mushroom’ story seats 


